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Hello Praying Friends, This summer has been filled with wonderful blessings and opportunities from our 

Lord.  We are so thankful for your faithful prayers and partnership in furthering the Gospel both here in the 

States as we travel and in Southeast Asia.   

Caleb had a wonderful summer serving as a Camp Counsellor at The Wilds in 

Brevard, NC.  Over 250 kids made profession of faith in the Lord Jesus Christ 

throughout the summer through that ministry.  Caleb had several in his dorm 

that received lots of spiritual help and we praise the Lord for how the Lord 

worked in and through his life this summer.  He is now back in Anderson for his 

third year of Bible College training at Carolina Bible College.  Please keep him in your prayers.   

Andrew is stationed at Fort Campbell but has been to other bases for various 

training exercises.  He is fulfilling his desire to be a light for the Lord by influencing 

other soldiers to go to church with him.  He was able to take three new soldiers 

recently to hear the Gospel.  One of them is originally from Thailand and was 

adopted as a child, non-religious and heard the Gospel for the first time.   

Amy and I have travelled going to various meetings, preaching, teaching and presenting the ministry to 

churches.  The Lord has given us favor with a few more partners in Florida and South Carolina.  Little by little 

the Lord is blessing and helping us to help others.   

Our churches in Myanmar are doing well in spite of the ongoing military coup that is crippling the nation  

financially.   All of our churches are experiencing spiritual growth as a result of this ongoing persecution.  

Each of our churches are seeing people come to accept Christ, follow Him in baptism and complete disciple-

ship classes.  Please pray for them as they continue to grow in the grace and knowledge of the Lord.  
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Needs of Prayer  

U Maung Cho and his family have attended the Bible Studies of one of our   

Burmese churches for the past five years.  He, his wife and children have accept-

ed Christ as their Saviour.  However, due to many pressures from their             

relatives, the village and the community, they would not publicly confess their 

faith, but they always welcomed fellowship and prayers in their home.  

After several months, U Maung and his family publicly declared their faith and 

joined our church. Since joining the church, their landlord, who is a devout Buddhist and also provides a 

farming job for U Maung, has fired him from his job of many years and kicked them out of their house.  They 

are now sleeping on the floor of the church.  The church has a little bit of extra land where a small house can 

be built.  The pastor is asking if we can raise $800 to build them a house and they will become the caretak-

ers of the church property.  If you would help us with this need, we would love to help them.   

2025 Church Planters Conference 

We must begin raising funds for our Fall Church Planters Conference which takes 

place in November.  We will have between 35-50 church planters attend this   

conference.  It is my desire to be able to gift each of these pastors $100 to help 

their families.  This would cover their travel expenses, and hopefully provide for 

their families a needed blessing.  My travel, lodging and rental expenses will be 

around $3000.  If you would like to help with this conference, we would greatly 

appreciate any help you could provide.  The theme will be “Blessing and Building 

Up”.  Please help us to help our folks.  Any   excess funds received will be added to the distribution for the 

pastors and their families.   

Please pray continually for our orphanage ministries.  We have seven in Myanmar and 

one in Thailand.  We are so limited in what we can do right now, but we do all we can.  

They are in constant need of food, clothing and school supplies.  Pray for the needed 

funds to be able to do more to help these ministries.  Rice is $80 per sack in Myanmar 

and $60 in Thailand.  Rice is their staple food.   

As always, we want to thank those of you who faithfully partner with us, both financially and in prayer.  We 

need you greatly during these days.  Please continue to pray for His touch on our lives, to use us for His    

glory.  Pray for the much needed personal support to increase, as well as the work funds, so we can continue 

having compassion and making a difference in Southeast Asia.  Lastly, please pray that the Lord will open 

more doors of opportunity for us to share what great things He is doing in our lives and in Southeast Asia.  

Your friends and servants,     

The Murray’s      

Jude 22 And of some have compassion making a difference!  


